
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Proctor Planning & Zoning Commission will conduct a public hearing on December 12th at 5:00 pm to 

consider the following: 

An application from Rich Heine of Focus on Living Inc. for a conditional use permit from the City Code 155.273 

(D) to: 

Provide day services to persons with disabilities with a capacity of 30 individuals. 

Legal Description 

 Parcel 185-0130-00550 

 

Common Property Description: 

 200 6th St  

 

The hearing will be conducted with public input taken, commission discussion, and approval or denial by the 

Planning & Zoning Commission during the time listed above and located at: 

Proctor Community Center 

Council Chambers 

100 Pionk Dr 

Proctor, MN 55810 

 

Application and responses to conditional use criteria are available at City Hall for review. Persons wishing to 

comment on the conditional use permit may do so in person at the hearing or in writing by addressing their 

comments to either the City Administrator or Building Inspector by contacting City Hall: 218-624-3641 prior to 

the meeting.  

 

Jess Rich  

City Administrator  
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